St. Luke's Episcopal Mission

News & Notes

01/08/17

Sunday worship 9:30a.m.
Holy Eucharist
with prayers for healing on 3rd Sunday

The Epiphany of Our Lord Jesus Christ

(transferred from Jan.6)

Today, we will be observing *Epiphany* (transferred from Jan.6). Kathy Jensen will be providing the King's Cake as part of our fellowship, following our worship. We hope you'll hang around for the light festivities.

Also, beginning today, we welcome The Reverend Richard Brewer who will be our supply priest every Sunday through March. This means Holy Eucharist will be celebrated *every* Sunday. We will also move the Prayers for Healing to the 3rd Sunday of the month.

Vestry meets briefly today to finalize 2017 budget and review ballot for 2017 annual parish meeting.

The next *Community Breakfast* will be Saturday, January 21st. Volunteers are always appreciated.

The *annual parish meeting* will be Sunday, January 22, 2017, following our worship service. Holy Spirit / potluck brunch will be offered. Sign up sheet on the back table.

Let us pray for guidance and discernment as we consider the future mission and ministry of the St. Luke's community:

God of power,
may the boldness of your Spirit transform us,
may the gentleness of your Spirit lead us,
may the gifts of your Spirit
be our goal and our strength
now and always.

Used from A New Zealand Prayer Book The Day of Pentecost p.559

St.	Luke's	vestry	members:	
M:L	a Austin			

Mike Austin	236-5152	mikeaustinvt@gmail.com
Melanie Combs (co-Treasurer)	265-4755	mjc58@comcast.net
Linda Genier (co-Sr. Warden)	265-3277	lindamarv@comcast.net
Windy Goodrich	265-3669	
Catherine McCauley (co-Treasurer, Clerk)	282-3050	cmcm2125@gmail.com
Nancy Smith (co Sr. Warden)	537-4226	smi8284@hotmail.com
Mark Goodrich (Jr. Warden)	518-282-9685	mgoodrich149@gmail.com

Supply Clergy:

The Rev. Richard Brewer (contact via Linda Genier, Sr. Warden)

On the web: http://stlukefhvt.org/

http://diovermont.org/

Facebook: St.Mark's-St.Luke's

